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WEATHER /FLOOD ADVISORY 

 According to latest Meteorological conditions, a strong westerly wave is likely 

to affect the upper Catchments of River Chenab. Due to which Moderate to Heavy Rainfall 

is expected over the catchments areas of River Chenab.  

Under this scenario River Chenab at Marala is  likely to rise and may attain  Medium 

to High Flood Level ranging between 1,40,000  to 2,10,000 Cusecs during the period 12:00 

PST of  01-04-2015 to 12:00  PST of 02-04-2015. 

All the concerned authorities are requested to take precautionary measures in this 

regard.  

 
 (M.AKRAM ANJUM) 
  Chief Meteorologist 

  Flood Forecasting Division  
Lahore 

      

 

Distribution:  

1: Chairman NDMA, Islamabad   .   

2: Chairman, Federal Flood Commission, Islamabad 

3: Secretary, Irrigation, Punjab 

4: D.G. Engineers, Eng. Directorate GHQ, Rawalpindi.   

5:Chief Engineer Mangla.    

5:PDMA Punjab, Lahore.  

6:Xen.Engineer Marala. 

 


